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April 19, 2010 5400-8600-59240-07 
 
Alicia Tropak, R.P.Bio. 
VP Environment  
Cancen Oil Canada Corp. 
11464 – 149 Street  
Edmonton, Alberta  T5M 1W7 
 
Dear Ms. Tropak: 
 
RE: APPROVAL TO DISPOSE OF PRODUCED WATER 
 Cancen et al Kotcho c-B67-K/94-I-14 (WA# 22847); PINE POINT  
 
The Commission has reviewed your letter dated April 7, 2010 indicating a change in 
ownership of the assets associated with the subject scheme approval.  This letter 
serves as notification that our systems have been updated to reflect the change of 
name from Avenger Petroleum Inc. to Cancen Oil Processors B.C. Inc. for the subject 
well. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Slocomb, P. Eng. 
Supervisor, Reservoir Engineering 
Resource Conservation 
 
 


